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Thank you for applying for CEC certification! 

Please note, as of January 9th, 2024, we’ve transitioned to a new automated application process, and the previous application link is no longer active.
To continue your board certification application, please contact the CEC staff team at cec@asce.org. Our staff will provide instructions to transition your application to the new system.
Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to assisting you through the certification process!
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